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12 October 2001 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I can recommend the services of Jeffrey Gassman as a validation engineer. 
 
Jeffrey worked for me at the Pfizer plant in Sandwich UK during October 2001 
executing operational qualification test scripts on the in house MRP and inventory 
management system. It was impressive how quickly he became conversant with the 
system having not worked on this Pfizer system for over a year. 
 
The applications Jeffrey was working on allowed him to demonstrate his good 
working knowledge of PC applications and the IBM AS400. 
 
Jeffrey's work is of a consistent high standard and he learns and works quickly, often 
executing at least 6 tests per day. A good average daily test rate on this system is 
considered to be 4-6 tests. 
 
Jeffrey is a co-operative and amenable person to work with. 

  

Jon Moss 
Production Enterprise Team Leader 


